FBI asks for public's help
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The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Albuquerque Field Office is asking for the public's
assistance in identifying the circumstances surrounding the death of Medardo Gutierrez-Lopez,
a citizen of Mexico.

Gutierrez-Lopez’s birthdate is listed as June 8, 1989 in Oaxaca, Mexico. He is listed as White,
Hispanic and Mexican.

On July 6, 2020, Gutierrez-Lopez was found deceased near the frontage road north of
Interstate 40 and east of Exit 33 in Fort Wingate, New Mexico, on the Navajo Nation. The cause
of death is undetermined.

If you have any information concerning this person, please contact your local FBI office or the
nearest American Embassy or Consulate.




